
 

 
 

  
 

  
   

 
    

  
 

 
 

   

 

 
  

  
  

   
  

 
  

  
 

   

 
  

 
   

 

RE: Propose Changes to the Conservation Authorities Act: Schedule 6 of Bill 229 

Please be advised that Township of Puslinch Council, at its meeting held on November 18, 2020 
considered the aforementioned topic and subsequent to discussion, the following was resolved: 

Resolution No. 2020-331: Moved by Councillor Bulmer and 
   Seconded by Councillor Sepulis 

That the Consent Agenda items 6.2, 6.3, 6.10, 6.11, 6.12, and 6.13 be received; and 

GIVEN THAT The Township of Puslinch does not want to see an increased risk to public 
safety, or increased liabilities to the Province, municipalities, and conservation 
authorities. Nor does the Township of Puslinch want more red tape, disruption and 
ultimately delays in helping the government achieve its goal of economic recovery; 
and 

GIVEN the time sensitive nature of this Bill, we encourage the Province to consult with 
Municipalities and Conservation Authorities in an expedient manner; and 

GIVEN that the Township of Puslinch feels that there are better solutions to deal with 
actual and perceived issues. 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT The Township of Puslinch respectfully requests the Province to 
withdraw Schedule 6 from Bill 229 until a more thorough analysis of the appropriate 
solutions can take place, with more clarity on what problems were identified through 
the consultation process. The Township of Puslinch also encourage the Province to 
engage with municipalities and Conservation Authorities as the Province works on 
regulations that will eventually define the various Conservation Authorities Act 
clauses. The Township of Puslinch feels this is critical to ensure that the focus and 
performance of Conservation Authorities is actually improved where required. 

FURTHER that this resolution be forwarded to the Premier, the Minister of the 
Environment, Conservation and Parks, the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, 



 

    
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

the Minister of Natural Resources and Forestry, Minister of Finance, Conservation 
Ontario, MPP Ted Arnott, and all Ontario Municipalities. 

CARRIED 

As per the above resolution, please accept a copy of this correspondence for your information 
and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Courtenay Hoytfox 
Deputy Clerk 




